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LARA WEISIGER

From: Trish Spencer
Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 5:00 PM
To: LARA WEISIGER
Subject: Fwd: Rent Review Board Recommendation

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Stephanie Sousa <stephbsousa@gmail.com> 
Date: October 28, 2015 at 8:28:51 AM PDT 
To: <tspencer@alamedaca.gov> 
Subject: Rent Review Board Recommendation 

Mayor Spencer,  
I'm writing to give my recommendation for Brendan Sullivan-Sarinana on Alameda's 
Rent Review Board.  I have known and worked with Brendan for more than two years. 
There are several reasons why I feel he is qualified for this role. He has previously 
served on non-profit boards in the past. Beyond that he lives and works here in 
Alameda and has dealt first hand with the extreme challenges of rising rents and 
stagnant wages.  Even still he doesn't have an agenda.  Brendan is very logical and 
looks at the facts even in difficult situations and in my opinion would be a tremendous 
asset to the board. Should you have any questions or need further information from me 
please don't hesitate to reach out.  
 
Warmest regards,  
 
Stephanie Sousa 
stephbsousa@gmail.com 
510.244.3673.  


